
Buffalo Stands with    
the People of Ferguson 

#OpenBuffalo 



Make a POSITIVE CHANGE in Buffalo.     

Join the Fight for Community-Oriented Policing. 

“We are profoundly disappointed that the killer of our child will not face 

the consequence of his actions. While we understand that many others 

share our pain, we ask that you channel your frustration in ways that will 

make a positive change.”  

Leslie McSpadden and Michael Brown Sr.  (parents of Michael Brown) 

www.openbuffalo.org     @open_buffalo     Facebook.com/OpenBuffalo 

Open Buffalo Justice and Opportunity Table partners 

Attend our Upcoming Public Meeting: 

December 10, 5:30 p.m., at Back to Basics Outreach Ministries, 1370 William St. 


